
Clerk’s Note: The attached correspondence has been submitted by Frank & Elena Piccolo for 

Council’s consideration in regards to Report PW-27-30 Richmond Court Subdivision Sidewalk 

containing the following: 

1. Email dated November 17, 2020

2. Developer’s Severance Agreement between 1912844 Ontario Limited and The Corporation of

the Town of LaSalle


